
ea 

There is so much to celebrate across school this week – our 

school motto of Limitless Opportunity, Endless Potential has 

been truly lived out! 

Results for the end of Key Stage 2 statutory tests have been 

released this week and we are incredibly proud of what our 

Year 6 pupils have been able to achieve: 

Reading 70% 

Writing 77% 

Maths 77% 

Grammar, punctuation and spelling 73% 

Combined (reading, writing and maths) 67% 

 

The national combined standard for 2023 is 59% 

demonstrating we have achieved higher than national 

expectation results. In addition, the combined standard for 

Warren has increased by 20% from the last academic year. 

These results are a true testament to the hard work of the 

staff team, pupils and parents/carers who have supported the 

children this year. Thank you! 
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A message from our Headteachers 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Mia for good writing & James for being kind to others. 

F2:  Jaxon for his determination to perform his best in his     

writing & Charlie for showing empathy through being a kind 

friend. 

Y1:  Finley for being brave coming back to school and still 

trying his best & Star for trying hard with her writing and for 

always making us smile. 

Y2:  Julia for amazing story telling on Showbie & Jorja for 

fantastic throwing and catching in PE. 

Y3:  Bernice for being really sensible in our PHSE lesson and 

sharing amazing knowledge & Ibrahim for being really 

sensible in lessons and always showing respect. 

Y4:  Love for improved concentration and focus & Oliver for 

supporting peers and determination to see others succeed. 

Y5:  Kyle for amazing attitude to learning &                    

Deborah for an outstanding piece of art. 

Y6:  Just for incredible determination and                        

resilience on the residential &Caitlin for being a          

fantastic support in F2. 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

96%. It is important your child is coming to school every day 

to reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this 

week is 89.1%. 

Mrs Neat, our family support worker, checks on pupil 

attendance daily. We ask that you communicate every day 

with school to share reasons why your child is absent from 

school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 81.3% 

F2: 89.2% 

Y1: 83.9% 

Y2: 93.4% 

Y3: 92.6% 

Y4: 84.6% 

Y5: 92% 

Y6: 91% 

Well done to Year 2 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

Children in Year 5 and 6 visited Walesby Forest for a 2 night 

residential earlier this week. The children got to take part in a 

range of exciting and new activities such as kayaking, laser tag 

and rock climbing, and experienced camping in the great 

outdoors! 

 

Some pupils in Year 5 also visited the University Technical 

College in Derby on Tuesday, to share their learning from a DT 

project they have been working on with Mrs Rankin! The 

children had to test trains they had built from scratch and 

compete against other schools who had also completed the 

project. 

 

All of the children represented Warren exceptionally across 

the visits that have taken place this week. 

 

We also wanted to celebrate Miss Pithers’ achievements this 
week. She has been successful in becoming a ‘Leader of 
Excellence’ for L.E.A.D Academy Trust and will be supporting 

other leaders in school across Nottingham! We continue to be 

extremely proud of the pupils and staff across school!  

 

Finally, we are pleased to share with you information about 

class teachers for next academic year. Please find more 

information below. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 
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Key dates 

Summer term 2 

Date Event 

18.7.23 am 

19.7.23 am 

Transition mornings to new classes  

18.7.23 pm Drama club visit to Nottingham 

Playhouse to see Twelfth Night 

19.7.23 Meet the teacher session after school 

21.7.23 Music concert – 2pm 

24.7.23 Y6 Production (afternoon showing at 

2pm) 

 

25.6.23 Y6 Production (evening showing at 

6.30pm) 

25.7.23 Annual reports/Y6 SATs results to be 

sent home 

28.7.23 Last day of school 

Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

Family picnic at school 

School closes at 1.30pm 

 

Summer holidays 

 

31.8.23 INSET day 

1.9.23 INSET day 

4.9.23 Children to return to school for the 

new academic year 

 

After school clubs 

Next week will be the last week for after school clubs this academic 

year.  

Eco club will not be running next week, in order for staff from 

Warren to be able to attend the fundraiser event for Mr Coates, at 

Huntingdon Academy. Please see more information about this 

event below. 

 

Transition mornings 

Next week, the children will be taking part in two transition mornings, where they will be meeting their new class teacher, visiting their 

new classroom and completing some activities ahead of moving into their new year groups in September. We are pleased to share the 

class teachers for next year below: 

F1 Mrs Ford 

F2 Mrs Sultana 

Y1 Mrs Rankin 

Y2 Miss Pithers 

Y3 Miss Tobin 

Y4 Mr Dunnington 

Y5 Miss Broadberry 

Y6 Mrs Shaw 

The Burrow Miss Curtis & Mrs 

Martin 

 

Music concert – Friday 21st July 

Our rescheduled music concert is due to take place next Friday (21st 

July) at 2pm. Parents and carers will be welcome to join us on the 

school field for the concert from 1.45pm. Parents/carers can enter 

the playground via the playground gate. Any parents/carers that 

arrive after 2pm will need to enter school through the school office 

as the gates will be locked to ensure safety of the school site. 

Our teaching assistants will be deployed across school to best support the 

needs of the children during these mornings.  

The children will visit their new classes on the mornings of Tuesday 18th 

and Wednesday 19th July. 

After school on Wednesday 19th July, each class teacher will be hosting a 

‘meet the teacher’ event. This will be held in your child’s new classroom 
and the teacher will share with you information about them, the next 

academic year and key things that are important for you to know. It is also 

an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have. 

For children joining F1 in September, Mrs Ford is running a parent/carer 

meeting in school on Wednesday 19th at 9.30am. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday! 

When we grow up week 

Mrs Salam is planning a week themed around careers and 

aspirations for the autumn term. 

‘When we grow up’ week will be an opportunity for children to 
learn more about different types of jobs and careers they may want 

to do when they are older. 

If you are interested in helping or supporting, please speak to Mrs 

Salam. We are looking for people from the whole community to 

come in and talk about their jobs or work! 

 



 

What we’ve been up to this week! 
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We have received a donation of £500 from Lovell 

Housing! They presented us with a giant cheque 

this week which we were very excited about! We 

hope to spend the donation on scooter storage 

to promote healthier ways of travelling to 

school! 

Alyssa and Kimberley in F2 have reached 

50 reads this week and have chosen a new 

book from the Reading Vending Machine! 

Children in Y5/6 visited 

Walesby Forest for a 

residential filled with 

exciting outdoor activities! 

Year 1 dressed as 

explorers and learnt all 

about Sir David 

Attenborough on 

Thursday! They then 

created their own Little 

People Big Dreams book 

to represent their 

learning. 

Children in Y5 visited UTC 

Derby to test out trains 

they had made as a part 

of a DT project with the 

Primary Engineer 

programme! They had to 

test their vehicles to see if 

they travelled in a straight 

line or could carry a load. 

Our trains carried the 

heaviest load for the 

longest distance! 

Natalia has been a super star 

reader, and has managed to 

read a staggering 500,000 

words this academic year so 

far! Well done Natalia – such 

an impressive achievement 

and shows how hard working 

you are! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 7 lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegetarian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Tuna & Sweetcorn 

Pasta Bake 

Roasted Tomato & Basil 

Pasta 

Pear Crumble Baked Beans, Grated 

Cheese 

 

Tuesday Sausage, Mash and 

Beans 

 

 

Quorn Sausages, Mash 

and Beans 

Carrot Cake Tuna Mayo and 

Sweetcorn 

 

Wednesday Roast Beef and 

Yorkshire Pudding 

 

 

Quorn Roast Raspberry Ripple Roll 

 

Spaghetti Hoops 

Thursday Chicken Curry 

 

 

Quorn Curry Fresh Fruit Salad Cheese and Bacon 

Friday Cod in Batter 

 

Quorn Sausage, Chips 

and Peas 

Lemon Cheesecake Coleslaw 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 


